Newsletter July 2017
[image: image1.wmf]  June has been busy and seems to have flown by.  Ten children from Belarus thoroughly enjoyed themselves and it was an honour to play a tiny part in such an enriching experience for them.  Then 22 rainbows!!  I think they enjoyed their hands-on time and we were very pleased to receive a donation from them.
Horses.  Better news on this front.  Archie is in light work and is now trained to the hoist.  Merlin – new last week – is settling in well.

Fundraising.  A reminder to vote for us online “Masonic Charitable Fund”.

· My coffee morning on Wednesday 5th July, 22 Fore Street.  Cakes, raffles and nearly new stall.

· Kingsbridge Rotary £550 and we are the President’s Charity for next year as well.

· Pennies for Ponies.  Please bring in your change.

· Three Peaks Challenge is in the last week of July.  There’s still time to get sponsorship for the group.

Equine Assisted Therapy/Education sessions are going really well.  Other courses we will be running for our work experience assistants are Emergency First Aid and Makaton.

Activities Week in July and our in-house dressage (8th July).  Help needed on this day and please encourage friends to come and visit.

Olympia Trip.  There are a few places left, please sign up and pay £20 deposit.
BACs is working well.  Please be sure to reference your payment with the Riders name at least.

Sadly Guilia had to return home to Italy.  She was a real asset to the Group and took some really great pictures as well

100 Club.  Last winners this year are Tim, David and Orla/Judy Williams.

Rider/Helper survey forms are in the office for you to fill in.

AGM/BBQ and last sessions are on the 20th July, AGM is at 7.45.  Directors please let me know if you are happy to stand again.

EE Community Day is 19th July.

Working parties needed for the Summer!

DATES

5th July


Coffee Morning

13th July


No pm or evening rides

13th July 


Nationals

19th July


EE Community Day

20th July


AGM/BBQ
11th September

Restart
